
As global concerns about the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak continue, our number one priority at Environmental 
Design Group is protecting and preserving the health and safety of our associates, clients and communities. We aim to 
do so while also minimizing the disruptions to our day-to-day operations and project timelines. 

Environmental Design Group will continue working and will be available to respond promptly to your needs. We 
understand that deadlines and project timelines cannot be impacted at this point and will remain available to address 
your concerns. Should anything change, we will be sure to communicate that as well.

COVID-19 Update

We believe these actions will help to protect our associates while 
allowing us to continue serving our clients and communities. 

As we work together to prepare for the impact of COVID-19 to our 
communities, we hope to understand your concerns and how we 
can help. Please consider taking this short survey to help us better 
understand how we can help our communities move forward.

We intend to remain a reliable resource to our friends and clients. As 
always, our goal is to communicate often as things change and decisions 
need to be made. Thank you for your partnership.

Suspend in-office (hosted at 
Environmental Design Group) 
meetings. We will utilize 
videoconferencing and phone 
call services to ensure projects 
can continue; 

Limit in-person meeting 
attendance. Our team’s 
preference is to call in when 
that option is available. If not 
available, we will work with you 
to determine the best approach; 

Public Meetings, Presentations and 
Interviews: We will respect the 
policies and protocols you set in 
place. In the event our team does 
not feel comfortable following those 
protocols, we will work with you to 
determine the best approach; 

Out of an abundance of caution, Environmental Design Group has made the 
following decisions, effective immediately:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y7LJWCZ



